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Mr. Chairman,

Trinidad and Tobago aligns itself with the statements delivered by Ecuador on behalf of the Group
of 77 and China (077 and China) and by El Salvador on behalf of the Community of Latin
American and Caribbean States (CELAC).

We note with appreciation the report of the Secretary General contained in document A/71/139, on
this agenda item, which provides useful information on the implementation of the United Nations
Programme of Assistance in the Teaching, Study, Dissemination and Wider Appreciation of
International Law (Programme of Assistance) for the current year as guidelines and
recommendations for the implementation of the Programme for the 2018 - 2019 biennium.

We also wish to express our gratitude to Her Excellency Martha Ama Akyaa Pobee, Permanent
Representative of Ghana for her dedication and leadership as Chair of the Advisory 



position to do so, so contribute toward this worthy cause. We also thank the Codification Division
for its efforts to resume Desktop Publishing though the pilot project.

Trinidad and Tobago expresses it gratitude to those Member States which have generously
contributed to the activities under the Programme of Assistance. Further, we reiterate our call on
Member States and interested institutions, organisations and individuals, which are in a position to
do so, to make voluntary contributions towards the financing of the Programme of Assistance, with


